
K-KIDS HOLIDAY PARTY 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18 

3:30 - 4:15pm 

CAFETERIA 

This is not a mandatory meeting.  This is just a fun get 

together to celebrate with our K-Kids club.  Please send 

in any items for the party with your child.  A sign-up will 

be e-mailed out and each member attending should 

bring something for the party.  We will also be filling our 

stockings for Special Populations.  

Special Notes  

K-Kids members need to be picked up from the cafeteria 

at 4:15pm.  Please note this is different from the usual 

pick up time of 4:30pm.  Please make sure to have your 

car tag. 

Thank you! 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!!! 


